


 

 

May 9, 2023 

 

To Our Valued Customers: 

 

We would like to extend our appreciation for your outstanding support and continued patronage. Your 

recognition of the superior quality of NKK Switches’ portfolio has contributed significantly to our nearly 70  

years of success, and we are grateful for the opportunity to serve your switch requirements. 

 

We understand that there will soon be guidelines released regarding Dechlorane Plus, which is recognized  

as an environmentally restricted material. Since NKK Switches has and will continue to be diligent and 

conscientious in all matters with respect to our customers and our environment, we desire to be proactive  

and trustworthy. Therefore, we want to inform you of some changes to our product portfolio.  

 

The material, Dechlorane Plus, is known as one of the substances utilized in some of our products' case 

material, and it will be replaced with a Dechlorane Plus free material. Along with that direction, various 

products will be discontinued, and some of them will have replacement or alternate parts we can recommend 

immediately. We are working on other product substitutions, but for these it will take longer. Our intent is to  

be as helpful to our customers as we possibly can, supporting as seamless a transition as we are able.  

 

Please see the attached Product Change Notice CN-0400 regarding the discontinuation. 

  

Page 2 of this document shows supplementary notes related to the above-mentioned regulations that NKK 

Switches recognizes as of May 1, 2023. 

 

The time schedule is outlined as follows:   

 

Discontinuation of Products 

•  Last order date: June 30, 2023 

•  End of sales date: April 30, 2024 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Yohei Takashima 

Head of Engineering 

NKK Switches of America, Inc. 
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Appendix: Supplementary Notes  

 

1. The eighteenth meeting of the POPs Review Committee of the Stockholm Convention took place 
from 26 to 30 September 2022 in Rome, Italy, back-to-back with the eighteenth meeting of the 
Chemical Review Committee of the Rotterdam Convention. In that meeting, the risk management 
evaluation for Dechlorane Plus was adapted and it was recommended to list Dechlorane Plus in 
Annex A with specific exemptions. Please visit the link below for details.  

 

• Stockholm Convention official site 
http://chm.pops.int/TheConvention/POPsReviewCommittee/Meetings/POPRC18/Overview/tabid
/9165/Default.aspx 

 
 
2. China Government released “Intensive management new pollutant list (2023 edition)” as of 

12/29/2022. In the list, it was announced that Dechlorane Plus was to be banned for production, 
processing, use, import and export, starting from January 1, 2024. The details are available in the  
links following. 

 

• China Government website link (Chinese) 
https://www.mee.gov.cn/gzk/gz/202212/t20221230_1009192.shtml 
 

• Newsletter release by Envix, Ltd (English) 
https://enviliance.com/regions/east-asia/cn/report_8936 
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